## Next meeting is Tuesday, February 13th, 6:00pm

-The Friends appreciate your support of our community treasure! This month we were able to contribute to the Annual Fund Drive, renew our membership with PCB and install new outside lighting.

Annual Dues Renewal Letters have been sent to all current members, please send in your renewal soon!

The Winner Of the Winter Wreath Raffle is ....

Pat Kolencik

Congratulations and good luck!

Thankyou to everyone who participated!

## **BUNCO Games & Lunch**

Thurs, February 8, 11AM-3pm, \$20/each Join us for this fun dice game and buffet lunch, pre-register at the library front desk or call 814-432-5062.

## **Book Sale**

Open every Tues & Fri, Noon to 5pm, self-serve available during library hours.

During February items with Yellow tags are on the last chance shelves.

Plus- Until Further Notice- Due to the volume of donations - the last week of <u>every</u> month is \$1/bag.

## We are so thankful to all our generous donors and customers, Your participation helps the library!

**Library Lotto** ticket for 2024 are available at the Library circulation desks.

Winter Reading runs thru Feb 17th, register and track your progress online

contact us by email at fol.franklin@gmail.com, or leave a message for us at the Library.

\_\_\_\_\_